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Comments: permit fees

 

Hi Forest Service,

I wanted to thank you for finally putting in a permit system for the Three Sisters Wilderness etc. - the trails (and

lakes) are totally overrun. I am also glad it is a small fee for the permits. However, I think the fee should be even

smaller - just the $1.00 service fee for hiking. I understand that tourists might only pay once or twice a visit but

residents like myself - I have lived in Bend since 1975, will go up to our favorite spots once a week. You can keep

the camping fee.

Thank you,

Maureen Sweeney

 

 


